
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are nearly at the end of January and let us hope at the end of the wild and 
unpredictable weather also. 

We continue our work leading up to Safer Internet Day and Children’s Mental Health 
week. The children have been working on mutual respect this week, anti-bullying and 
social media use. They have also been very shocked as to the age ratings for all of 
the apps and websites that were mentioned in my assembly. Please discuss this with 
them and ensure that they have all the necessary restrictions etc. 

This information below is from the Local Authority and links in very well with the work 
that the children are engaged in at school at the moment. I urge all parents to 
access the webinars so that they can fully understand what is going on when 
your child is online and to support the school in our endeavours to keep your 
children safe. 

This series of webinars is to raise awareness of online risks and to support 
you to keep your children safe online. 

Monday 4th March – Primary Parents, 6.00-7.00pm Webinar Registration - Zoom 

Thursday 7th March – Secondary Parents, 6.00-7.00 Webinar Registration - Zoom 

Monday 17th June – Primary Parents, 6.00-7.00pm Webinar Registration - Zoom 

Thursday 20th June – Secondary Parents, 6.00-7.00 Webinar Registration - Zoom 

You can also access free advice using this link Home (Landing page) - MSP - Hub 
(onlinesafetyhub.uk). For a small cost you can sign up to a Qustodia account to set 
up parental controls on devices. 

Y2 and Y5 will be going on trips to the Airport and Jodrell Bank next week. I am sure 
that they will all have a fantastic time. 

Attendance this week is 92.21%. I know that, once again, there have been lots of 
coughs/colds and bugs so hopefully the weekend will help them to go away. 

With prayers, 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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